
 

 

National Competition to Name a New Tug Boat 

Background 

In line with its strategy to upgrade its fleet and improve the efficiency of its operations, thus 

offering the best services to the staff and clients, the Seychelles Ports Authority (SPA) is 

purchasing a new tug boat. This will also help to accommodate larger vessels and be better 

equipped to handle emergencies. The state-of-the-art tug is modern and equipped with newly 

improved technologies that are required for these operations.  

To that effect, the SPA is launching a national competition targeting all primary and secondary 

schools in Seychelles to name the tug boat. 

All names and details of participants should be submitted as per the form provided via email at 

jflorentine@seyport.sc  

 

Terms & Conditions 

 All fields in the submission form are compulsory. Incomplete submissions will 

automatically be rejected; 

 The competition is opened ONLY to students from primary and secondary schools across 

Seychelles;  

 The names given must portray originality; 

 Each participant is entitled to submit ONE proposal. 

Winning Prize: The winner will receive a reward of two thousand Seychelles Rupees (SCR2,000) 

and will be informed directly by the SPA via telephone or email and he/she will be invited to the 

prize giving ceremony. 

Submission: Deadline to submit all proposals is on 31st March 2024. Participants are required to 

provide all necessary details as per the given format. The name proposal will not be considered 

if there is any missing detail.  

Forms can be downloaded on SPA’s website at www.seyport.sc  
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